
 

Charleston Elementary 

           March News 
 

Students will have fun celebrating “Read Across America” the 

week of February 27th – March 3rd.  Help your child participate by dressing from the list below: 
  
    Monday – Reading is Cool!   Wear Sunglasses   
   Tuesday – Reading makes you bright!  Wear tie dye or as many colors as you can 
    Wednesday – Cat in the Hat   Wear your favorite hat or crazy hat 
    Thursday – Book Character Parade  Dress up as your favorite book character & bring the book  

 Friday – Curl up & Read   Wear PJ’s and bring your favorite small stuffed animal 

 

Congratulations to our Charleston Archery teams!!  Elementary, Middle School and High 

School teams each won 1st place in the ANASP Region 1 tournament!  Each team will now compete in 
the State Archery Tournament on March 3rd & 4th in Hot Springs.  GOOD LUCK ARCHERS!! 

 

Spring Break: March 20th - 24th.  Enjoy your Break!! 

 

Attendance Reminder:  Call the Elementary School office at 965-2460 or 

communicate with your child’s teacher if your child is absent or tardy. 
 

Check out Charleston School District on Facebook!  Stay in touch with school district news, 

important announcements, various activities, view photos, and much more!!    
  

Mark your Calendar for upcoming April events! 
Kindergarten Registration for our 2023-24 school year is scheduled for Tuesday, April 4th, 

drop-in time, 8:30 AM – 7:00 PM in the Elementary School Office.  Parents/Guardians can come 

at any time during this time-period to enroll their Kindergarten child for the upcoming school year. 
(student does not need to be present.)  We look forward to adding another group of great students to 
CES!  If you have any questions, call the Elementary office at 479-965-2460.    

• Kindergarten students must be 5 years old on or before August 1, 2023.   
Bring their Birth Certificate, Immunization record and Social Security Card. 

 

Pre-K Registration is also scheduled for Tuesday, April 4th, drop-in time, 2:30 – 7:00 PM in             

the Pre-school building.  Call Misty McKenzie at 479-965-3100 if you have any questions. 

• Pre-K students must be 3 or 4 years old on or before August 1, 2023.   
Bring their Birth Certificate, Immunization record, Social Security Card, and a month’s 
worth of paycheck stubs for any adult working in the household. 
 


